
2024 CHRISTMAS LIGHTED PARADE 

The O’Neill Area Chamber of Commerce Visionaries invite your organization, business or individual from the community to 
participate in the 2024 Christmas Lighted Parade to be held on Friday, December 6, 2024 at 7pm in Downtown O’Neill. 

 
Awards will be given in the following categories: 
Christmas Star Award – Entry displaying the best overall creativity, appearance, and originality 
Elfin Magic Award – Best entry featuring children 
Tin Soldier Award – Best marching or walking entry 
Santa’s Sleigh Award – Entry with the best theme in motion as float or other motorized vehicle 
Rudolph’s Best Friend – Best entry featuring animals 
Fruitcake Award – Entry with the most humorous display 

 
Parade entries are not allowed to throw candy from the entry!!! Someone must be walking on the 
street/sidewalk edge to pass out candy. Your cooperation in this matter is greatly appreciated. In order to get first spots in the 
parade your entry must be received by TUESDAY, DECEMBER 3RD.  Any entries received after this date will be placed in order 
received. Please have a description of your float on the entry form as we will not add this to your entry after December 3rd. Thank 
you for your quick response. 
********************************************************************************************************* 

2024 CHRISTMAS LIGHTED PARADE 
Parade Entry Form 

 
DATE: Friday, December 6, 2024  TIME: 7:00 P.M. LINE UP: 6:30 going north from 6th and Douglas 

Name of Float or Entry:  
 

Address:  
 

Contact Person:  
 

Phone: Email:  
 

Description:  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

(Include all names you wish to have announced: Driver, float riders, etc. You may attach separate sheet.) 

 
Please return your completed entry form, via US mail or email by December 3, 2024 to: 

O’Neill Area Chamber of Commerce 
125 South 4th Street 
O’Neill, NE  68763 

lauri@oneillchamber.com 


